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Being a ‘pure-bred’ Brisbane – ite, I can
remember a Brisbane serviced by tram lines,
trolley busses, diesel busses and, for some,
steam trains which spat out coal dust on
ladies’ frocks. How exciting for those of us who
are gobsmacked by this enthralling
transformation of our wonderful Brisbane, the
city we have grown up with & which we love
dearly.

We had a very informative off site meeting last
week visiting the Cross River Rail Experience
Centre in the city. The centre is described as a
state-of-the-art community engagement and
education hub, providing detailed project
information, digital engagement experiences
and learning opportunities for visiting members
of the public and school groups.

Russell Vine was our dynamic presenter. He
gave us an overview of the design &
construction involved and provided insight into
the massive strategic planning & marketing of
the project. We were then let loose in the
Explore & Discovery room where we were able
to explore past, present & the future of
Brisbane’s major underground stations. There
were touch screens, VR pods & a simulation in
3D on the science of tunnelling to help us
embrace the complexity of the projects to be
undertaken. When we left, our Kit was still
ensconced in his own virtual world developing
a sense of just how significantly Cross River Rail
will assist Brisbane become a world class city.
We hope he was rescued before the onslaught
of a group of teenage high school girls who
followed us!
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The Brisbane High Rise
Rotary Club acknowledges
the First Nations people as
the original inhabitants of
the land we are on today
and honours their Elders
past, present and
emerging.
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Fellowship Meeting

02 MAR Susan Rix

1 INTERNATIONAL TOAST
Today we toast the Rotary Club of Naarden-
Bussum - Netherlands. The club meets at 6:00
PM every Monday. Dutch Rotary members
celebrate national foodstuffs to raise money for
charity. Pieter Schut a member of the club says
beer, wine, and coffee are typically produced &

09 MAR

Paul Harris Fellow (PHF)

Cross River Rail
ROSTER

Chair

Set Up & Close

Greeter

Sergeant

23 FEB 02 MAR 9 MAR

Rosemary

Roslyn

Bill P

John Arvier

Bill P

Sarah

Russell

Greg P

FROM THE PRESIDENT – BARBARA LEDDY 

Breast Cancer Foundation Fun Run
Chicks in Pick

sold. They process and sell honey after taking a field trip to
view bee cabinets. The first 60 jars of honey, each with 18
ounces, were sold for about $8 each by Berkelmans, Schut,
and two other club members to fund an information board
near the beekeepers' stand at the Goois Nature Reserve.
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If you haven’t yet completed the Club
Satisfaction Survey sent earlier this year, then
please do ASAP. The membership team needs
the information to complete their project &
Dylys (our next President) is hoping to use the
information for her Strategic Planning for the
next Rotary year.

Chicks in Pink are still seeking donations for
their run for Breast Cancer Research next
month. See the ad in Hot Air for the link to the
club run website. Your donation will help thou-
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conference with great speakers & a grand
dinner on the Saturday night.

sands of women now & in the future who will
battle the frightening disease. The team is close
to attaining its goal and your help will see them
through.

And don’t forget the District Conference 24 – 26
March. A group of us from High Rise would
show that we are part of the wider world of
Rotary & willing to show support for DG Tim
Keeler & his team. It augers to be an exciting
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QUOTE OF THE WEEK

Love yourself enough to never lower your
standards for anyone

Last Week's Meeting
We had an informative off-site meeting at Cross River Rail Experience Centre, a state-
of-the-art hub for community engagement and education. Russell Vine presented
design, construction, and strategic planning insights for the massive project. 

The Explore & Discovery room showcased major underground stations through touch
screens, VR pods, and 3D simulations. The team left impressed and inspired.



Up and Coming Guest Speakers
Great opportunity to invite guests

Rotary is excited to invite members to this
seminar to better understand anger and how it
impacts our lives and also to explore how rotary
can support the fight against DV by addressing
the issues early - well before they escalate into
violence. 

This event is a partnership with a men's group
called Men's Walk and Talk that Bryce attends
each week 

https://menswalkandtalk.com.au/

We will be joined by Matt Boulton who will
present the Keeping Your Cool Community
Seminar. 

If you've ever lost your temper at home, then said
regrettable things to the people you love, then
this free community seminar is just for you.
Seminar presenter Matt Boulton is the author of
Changing Tools, and The Circuit Breaker program,
and a former relationship and anger-
management counsellor. Matt understands the
pain and embarrassment a bad temper can
cause; having endured his own painful marital
separation 28 years ago. In this seminar, Matt will
share the practical tools and strategies he's been
using for over 22 years to help people control
their temper, resolve conflict and find new levels
of peace, trust and intimacy in their relationships. 

Date and time: Thursday 23 February 2023, 6:00
pm – 7:30 pm 
Location: HopeHub, Level One, Westfield
Carindale (Near Rockwear) Bookings via
EVENTBRITE 

Free Community Seminar

https://menswalkandtalk.com.au/


Rotarians in Action
Thank you to everyone who helped with the flower deliveries on Valentine's day! 

Our team worked efficiently, making CBD deliveries on time despite the added
difficulty of a sudden storm. We did our job and helped make the day special for many
people. Maison Fleur appreciated our efforts, and we were thrilled to hear their praise.

Letter from Munich



Aim Lab Visit
The club members gathered to honor Stephen Pronk’s remarkable dedication and
service to Aim Lab for over 45 years. 

The event was a joyous celebration, as colleagues, friends, and family came together
with gratitude to honor his exceptional involvement.



Announcements

International Women’s Day Fun Run 

Bryce's pink shirt has arrived for the "Chicks in
Pink" fun run, supporting women with breast
cancer. He'll be running the 5k course on
March 12, starting at Southbank at 6.55 am
and finishing at the Botanical Gardens. Donate
to his page to help the cause!
https://fundraise.mater.org.au/fundraisers/brycedavies/

https://fundraise.mater.org.au/fundraisers/brycedavies/
http://fundraise.mater.org.au/
https://fundraise.mater.org.au/s/4348/70637/e


Announcements

https://www.rotary.org/en/our-programs/peace-fellowships
https://convention.rotary.org/en/melbourne/registration-fees

